
Angela Vassilatou 27/10/2000 03:39 jjjj

To: ulrika.gustafsson@primeminister.ministry.se
cc:
Subject: Sherpa meeting 24 November 2000

With reference to your e-mail of October 17, 2000, please note that Mr. Nikos Themelis will participate 
at the Sherpa meeting at the Haga Slott in Stockholm on November 24, 2000.

Best regards 
Angela Vassilatou 
Secretary to Mr. N. Themelis
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uIrika.gustafsson@primeminister.ministry.se on 27/10/2000 03:17:47 pp

To: Angela Vassilatou/Primeminister's Office/GR@Primeminister's Office
cc:
Subject: Ang: Sherpa meeting 24 November 2000

Thank you for your confirmation of attendance at the Sherpa-meeting in 
Stockholm on November 24.
We will revert with more information on the agenda as soon as it has been 
concluded.
Kind regards 
/ Susanne Murcia
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